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Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Pronghorn 31-34-17HZ Incident Form 19 Submittal

Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us> Mon, Nov 4, 2013 at 3:59 PM
To: Tom Peterson <TPeterson@bonanzacrk.com>
Cc: "Roy Rudisill (rrudisill@co.weld.co.us)" <rrudisill@co.weld.co.us>, "'Justin Solomon' (jsolomon@ltenv.com)"
<jsolomon@ltenv.com>

Tom,

COGCC has issued spill #2146835 to this release.  Please let me know when the impacted soil has been
removed from the location.  COGCC can grant No Further Action at that time.

Regards,

Rick Allison, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist - Northeast Colorado
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 970-461-2970
Fax: 970-461-4781
Cell: 970-623-0850 

On Fri, Nov 1, 2013 at 1:41 PM, Tom Peterson <TPeterson@bonanzacrk.com> wrote:

Mr. Allison,

 

I am submitting this Form 19 requesting No Further Action status for this incident. The field did modify their
initial release estimate to 20 BBLs, and they were able to recover 17 BBLs via the vacuum truck. We were able
to complete the excavation and sampling this week. There is still some impacted soil currently on plastic at
this location, but they expect to have it hauled away over the weekend.

Please advise if you need anything else for this incident.

 

Thanks,

Tom Peterson

720-982-8574 – cell

 

From: Tom Peterson 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 4:09 PM
To: Roy Rudisill (rrudisill@co.weld.co.us)
Cc: rick.allison@state.co.us; 'Justin Solomon' (jsolomon@ltenv.com); Tyson Johnston
Subject: Pronghorn 31-34-17HZ Incident
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Mr. Rudisill,

 

At noon today the field informed me about an incident we had sometime overnight.  There was a mechanical
failure of the pumping unit on the well head, approximately 15BBL of oil was spilled on the ground not in
containment. The field crew is investigating the cause of the failures. Their findings and any other additional
information will be included with the submittal of the Form 19. It has been reported that the cleanup has
already begun.

 

Pronghorn 31-34-17HZ

API # 05-123-33331 / COGCC Location # 305297

NWNE Sec 17 – T5N –R61W

Intersection of CR89 & 58

Approximately 15BBL oil released outside containment.

 

I will follow up with a copy of our Form 19 once completed. Please let me know if you need anything else in
this initial report.

 

Thanks,

Tom Peterson

Environmental Specialist

Bonanza Creek Energy, Inc.

410 17th Street, Suite 1500

Denver, CO 80202

720-440-6113 - office

720-982-8574 – cell
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